
Tracey Clark OCC,--DOFrom: Ross Kelly <rky1@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 9 August 2019 10:01 AM

To: switchSubject: Attn: General Manager - Draft Central Coast LPS

Importance: High
Hello Sandra

Your reference LPS2019 proposing that our land will be "Rural Living B" for 281 Penguin Road,
West Ulverstone Tas 7315, should be changed to be "Rural Living A", for this property has since
being subdivided and is outside of any indication of Landslip Hazard, rear of property now 279
Penguin Road and its easement "Rural Living B" would apply, not 281 Penguin Road, thanking
you in advance.

Regards
R M & G A Kelly
(Ross Kelly M: 0409 734 747)
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